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Monday's tie-dye day was a fun success and a terrific kick-off to the Student
Council's charitable giving drive for Ronald McDonald House Charities. A
reminder that donations (see information below for class specific items) will
be accepted only through next week.

On Friday, May 11th the school students have an early dismissal day
(Extended Day is open) and the faculty will participate in a day of service at
the Ronald McDonald House at INOVA Fairfax Hospital. The faculty is
looking forward to the opportunity to serve others outside of our school
community and to live and model the school's mission of being servant
leaders.

The Student Council is grateful to all who have already donated and
encourages all students and families to be a part of this activity.

A HUGE "Thank you" to Joe Terpenning and all those who made last
weekend's PTO Talent Showcase such a memorable event. Kudos to all of
those students who shared their talents with family and friends that evening.

Tomorrow, Friday, May 4th is the annual Mothers' Day Mass and receptions.
Please see the information below.

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYGgUtj2WyViLC1FTveEc25JFm5hoHELGuvXTlqlpZT8bhLhe42MoscUhMflWsV5_UZRaI0sUC6DeHnS2q86vlOWfL_-9f16pnoSyGduqO5JfzqQ-ebPvRPDb2PVNEFz-Sw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYHLAi_NgRBT1QNlRXytIS9euXZ2HIVN8etuwjRIWsNpVy1r-fzszE_0Imb2l9lBeAfPe7BpitWnt-7bCXzaPXkYGBKpef9Vhf8iA6J7EJQyuVgnwpX9W5J9o0JAC5EYgHQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYHMoeUE-iUBZQhaL6wOiUVcTdkekO7w5i1xB6KjS6HHoo0HJiT8VkHbI8YSB47vPXPcKIo8zgBeVr6oOxJ0WZXuWalykh5lKbATS9NFv7gZX8y8JpvdX7mGDgTjkHeVbTHike0fW5wVbEAMAThYiCgo=&c=&ch=


Interims for the 4th quarter will go home on Friday, May 11th.

A gentle reminder with regard to morning drop-off. For safety purposes
students should only be exiting cars on the sidewalk side. Additionally, no
students should be dropped off in the upper parking lot to walk down - really
at this time of the year there is hardly any wait time in the lower lot for cars to
pull through the authorized drop-off line.

Parents and students are invited to the opening of the annual Student Art Show
- please see the flyer below.

The excitement of Field Day is in the air. Thank you to Mrs. Driscoll, Mrs.
Thelen, and Mrs. McFadden for all they are doing to make this day super fun
and special for the students. Thanks also to all the many, many folks who have
volunteered to help that day - we certainly cannot do this without you.

The annual Lunch on the Lawn will be the following week, Wednesday, May
23rd. Please see the information below. There is NO hot lunch served this day.
We hope as many parents as possible can join us for picnics on the lawn and
enjoy the entertainment provided by the band and choir students.

A reminder that Friday, May 25th is an early dismissal day prior to the
Memorial Day holiday. There is NO extended day on May 25th and NO
school on Monday, May 28th.

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________________



  ________________ __ ___________
   



  ________________ __ ___________
   

Please join us for our annual student art
show!



________ ________________ __________
   



________ ________________ __________
   



________ ________________ __________
   



________________ ___________
   

Come out and run/walk with all of the Holy
Spirit family who have already signed up!

Less than 100 spots still available!



Ready to Race?!
Click Here

____________________  ____ ___________
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYBvQghpduSzkWDPkStMMIqIH2V1E9_KvUC9O2UqcZTljBhysPC4-68nl3qSEodq7TcONfvc8STOq7-iDlDju4MwygFcxrXCLJdcAoGHGRMOQPMqbS84yokmiq6iZkGCZV6lDi9GMXaZNJSc6FQRoavP4Xa59Sgwqalq_dS2B_1J0&c=&ch=


Learning Today....Leading Tomorrow

 

 

 

Superkids Comes Alive on the ActivPanel!

The ActivPanels continue to have a positive impact on student learning on a
daily basis. The online enhancements of the Superkids program in K-2
Language Arts are vivid and bright with the new panels.

We continue to work towards paying the balance due for the panels. Thank
you to those who have already contributed!

Several methods of payment are available: follow the link below; send a check
made payable to Holy Spirit School (designating "ActivPanel" on the memo
line); or make use of the Online Giving tool via the school website under the
Support Holy Spirit tab.



Click here to donate to the Learning Today....Leading
Tomorrow Campaign

____________________ ____ ___________
   

________ ________________ __________
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYKEJkkMZRuuGQYRbXSQ85bkU5qR5WlBpFlP1nNSt_DQixMbw7V8bbaQvZ6qjvpnAVo7Jdp2dFDry-WwqwguBgjcIVjXU-znnalPmWUJLcy7vbpjI9iRP7pK36nP5IALXdbBKkU47l_nS&c=&ch=


________ ________________ __________
   



________ ________________ __________
   



________ ________________ __________
   

 
 Click here for the May/June 2018 school

lunch menu.   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYGLvg3iOL_ks_-lSMOpNGaKPmk88NYsKlQ10zssxk9-X3b2IKH_wPS1nTW_9VNuC5TyBXSRqnURpC9_pxXKbALm8jc6_fCPNEi_bhnOfd-tp5M0mxTsJScnVUskBX1DZt28Lo9H5DSCGJeEAiQPtkAEWcPFmcQS4VbTEZDzApHSc&c=&ch=


Send in a separate menu for each child in your family along with a check for

payment. The cost of lunches is $5.00/day/lunch.
Reminder that you must purchase milk/water separately in order for your child

to receive it - beverages are not included in the lunch price.
__________________  ____ ___________

   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"May 3, 2018 "(or CLICK HERE  ). For your convenience, some flyers are

repeated.

School Flyers:

1. May/June Lunch Menu
2. Mother's Day Mass flyer
3. Ronald McDonald House Charitable Giving Drive flyer
4. Art Show Opening flyer
5. Lunch on the Lawn flyer
6. 7th & 8th grade dance at Nativity School flyer

5K Spirit Run:

1. 5K Launch Letter
2. 5K Sponsorship Letter

Parish Flyers:

1. Blood drive flyer
2. Aspiring Saints Boot Camp flyer
3. VBS flyer

Community Flyers:

1. PVI Boys Soccer Camp flyer
2. John Paul the Great Summer Camp flyer
3. Where the Birds Never Sing flyer 
4. William & Mary Summer Enrichment Courses
5. Spotlight on the Arts Summer Camp

____________________ ____ ___________

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018aHL85e3Q86SI4jDssns1dcXIwdVgu8AVZralKqyZvZtXlCBKbYWYG7iHyBU2AJFBfYvi3HgBy0WQ6dxqbM40Pq1NRwwUq0T11Kc9lPPjq1G83eXdjLrHx0P1z2Nc0thJRnBuwkduXwZ4CsDhgZa30b3DaNo6_qk5cjPQR_bz0gS8mq2fdJZ_23AVTJo3obE5Z3jzb7Hwvf6zs5F0kPSubkM8D2dHuDA&c=&ch=


   


